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Road Discontinuance
The following notice replaces the notice advertised in the Victoria Government Gazette 

No. G 21 dated 28 May 2020. 
Bayside City Council, at its meeting on 28 April 2020, acting under Clause 3 of Schedule 10 

to the Local Government Act 1989, resolved to discontinue the road shown on registered plan of 
strata subdivision RP19109 (which is the road at the rear of 28 and 30 Boxshall Street and adjacent 
to 57 Carpenter Street, Brighton) and which is shown as Lot 1 on the plan below (‘Road’), being 
part of the land contained in Certificate of Title Volume 12131 Folio 933.

The Road is to be sold subject to any right, power or interest held by Bayside City Council and 
South East Water Corporation in the Road in connection with any sewers, drains or pipes, under the 
control of those authorities in or near the Road.

JILL COLSON 
Director Corporate Services 

Bayside City Council
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